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● Students were given generic passwords 
to start the year - during class they have 
chosen more secure passwords

● If you are in need of your child’s 
password information to login from home 
you can email me at 
clemente.christie@cusd80.com

● Kindergarten & 1st graders on working 
on mouse skills

● 2nd and 3rd grade are working on 
computational directions

● 4th through 6th grade recorded via Flip 
to share their Spark Store ideas

● Hello!  My name is Coach Kay and I will be
your new PE Teacher this year at Bologna 
Elementary School.

● Please don’t forget to wear sneakers when it 
is your day for PE.

● It is still very hot outside!  We have 2 water 
fountains in the gym, but you are welcome to 
bring your own water bottle to PE. .

● PE teachers will be meeting soon to discuss 
the start date for running clubs. 

● My email address is 
kay.robert@cusd80.com

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

TECHNOLOGY LIBRARY
● Check out has begun! Kinder-1 book 1st-6th 

graders may check out 2 books. 
● 2-6 grade Accelerated Reader program is 

starting! Look for parent connect letters to 
come home soon!

● 5th-6th graders who are interested in Battle 
of the Books please see Mrs. Heitic,Mrs. 
Nickerson, or Mr. Massie for more 
information! 

● In library classes this month we have been 
busy learning about call numbers and book 
care. 

● heitic.kelly@cusd80.com 

MUSIC 
We have been having a JAMMIN good 
time in music class!

UPCOMING EVENTS
● August 24-25 Conferences (specials 

team day! Ask your child about the 
physics of a paper airplane!)

● September 9- Grandparents Day
● September 14 Frida Fest Art Walk 
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